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Memorandum  

Date: April 18, 2022  

 
To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County 

of Santa Barbara 
 
From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Item A-21: Santa Maria River Levee Trail 

Study; 5th Supervisorial District 
 
cc: Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer 
 Chris Sneddon, Public Works Deputy Director 
 

 
The Public Works Department requests to move the item for the Santa Maria 
River Levee Trail Study from the proposed June 28, 2022 departmental agenda 
to the May 17, 2022 departmental agenda. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (805)568-3010. 
 
Thank you. 
 
  

 


